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HALLOWEEN SAFETY CARNIVAL 
Over 300 students participated in this first annual event! 
First of all thank you to PTA, Boys and Girls Club, and the 
Calistoga Police Department for making this event happen.  
Also, thank you to Abby Birnbaum and Elly Galindo for the 
behind the scenes coordination.  
 
Thank you these parent volunteers who helped with the 
event: Michelle Hickman; Brenda Wild; Marcy Webb; Elly 
Galindo; Jen Freutel; Tegan Henry; Genevieve Welsh; 
Abby Birnbaum; Lars Bijorkman; Rene Barrett; Tonya 
Vetzmadian; Sharon Suhr; Julia Leza; Teri Bohan; Joan 
Johnson; Brain Fennen; Molly Bastain; Vilma Dodds; 
Yareli Ruiz; Anna Johansson; Cristina Gonzalez; Pete 
Fitzpartick; Kristen Barberis; Robert Barberis, Richie 
Adams 
Finally, a thank you to these businesses for their generous 
donations: 

Calmart  
Bella Bakery  
Sugar Train 

Ace Hardware 
PDI Dental Windsor 

Swan Dental Calistoga 
Bowser Dental Calistoga 

Modern Woodmen 
 

PICK UP AND DROP OFF 
We have been advised by the Calistoga Police 
Department that drivers may not make a U-turn in 
front of the school. There have been citations issued 
for this moving violation. Please keep this in mind 
when dropping off your child.  
 
CALISTOGA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Scott Mahoney is currently our consultant in charge of 
the Superintendent Search for Calistoga Joint Unified 
School District. There will be a parent focus group 
meeting on November 29th @ 6:30 pm for Calistoga 
Elementary parents. Please come to this informative 
meeting. 
 
GREENERY SALE 
The music boosters are pleased to announce a 
fundraiser to support our music program. The holidays 
are just around the corner and with the purchase of 
greenery, you can get your homes ready for the 
holidays. The following items are going to be sold: 

 
26” Balsam Wreath $26 
34” Christmas Tree Wreath $36 
36” Mailbox Swag/Mantel Piece $26 
24” Wall/Door Swag $21 
18” Balsam Garland $31 
Pine Cone Basket $23.00 
Wreath Hangar $7.00 
26” Direct Ship Wreath and Hangar $47 
Premium Bow $5.50 

Ordering information was sent home in last 
Thursday’s packet. 
 
SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL 
Our next Site Council Meeting is November 17th @ 
3:30 pm. We need one more parent for this committee. 
If interested, please contact the main office.  
 
INDEPENDENT STUDY 
Parents taking their children out of CES for an 
extended period of time during the school year (due to 
family business and/or vacation) may request 
Independent Study for their child. A signed written 
agreement between the Principal, Parent and Teacher 
would have to be put in place before independent 
study is granted.  Please make your request for 
Independent Study at least two weeks prior to the 
absence.  Additionally, a student must be in good 
academic standing and have satisfactory attendance to 
participate in this program.  Once the student returns to 
school, s/he must submit the assignments that were 
pre-approved by the teacher without delay.   
 
UPCOMING DATES 
November 11, 2016: Veterans Day NO SCHOOL 
November 15, 2016: PTA General Meeting @ 6:30 
pm 
November 18, 2016: Academic/BEST Awards           
4-6 @1:00 TK-3 @1:50 
November 21-22, 2016: Professional Development NO 
SCHOOL 
November 23-25, 2016: Thanksgiving Break NO 
SCHOOL 
November 29, 2016: Parent Meeting @ 6:30 in 
Library with Scott Mahoney 
December 19-January 6: Winter Break  

942-4398  


